
January 25th NFO Meeting – GCANS 
 
The new cohort panel was held on the 14th. GCANS exec members really enjoyed getting to 

meet the new cohort and help with any questions or confusion they may have had. The 

students had many great questions and took advantage of the opportunity. A wide range of 

questions were covered, and the students seem ready to start the semester off strong. Overall, 

the students responded well and seemed to enjoy the chance to ask questions. The first 

executive board meeting will be held on January 30th and the first GCANS meeting will be on 

February 6th. We are looking forward to a great semester!  

 
 


